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Background

1. On April 25, 2016 the Hometown Connections Organizational
Review was presented to the Board of Public Utilities, and included
an initial response from staff to each of the recommendations.

2. The Board accepted the report.

3. Staff has prepared a detailed action plan and timeline, including
the financial impact.
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Recommendations

That the Board of Public Utilities:

1. Receive, review and provide input on the Action Plan to
implement recommendations from the Hometown Connections

Organizational Review; and.
2. Direct staff to return in six months with a status update of the
Action Plans.
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